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Subject: [DIDP] GAC Commiunique re IGO acronyms
Date: Monday, June 28, 2021 at 6:48:30 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: didp on behalf of Mike Rodenbaugh via didp <DIDP@icann.org>
To: DIDP <DIDP@icann.org>, Eric P. Enson , Kelly Ozurovich

A6achments: ATT00001.txt

Dear ICANN DIDP team, and counsel:

I have just reviewed the ICANN071 missive [gac.icann.org] from the GAC, where it offers "consensus advice" to the
Board with respect to IGO acronyms.  Curiously, the document twice men^ons a "cura^ve work track" that the
GAC states is "currently underway" and is "expected to conclude within the calendar year."  My client GCCIX WLL
respecbully requests any and all informa^on about this "work track", including without limita^on any and all public
documents or informa^on rela^ng to this effort, its genesis, its scope, and/or its par^cipants.

Moreover, my client requests prompt wriden no^fica^on of any further, proposed ICANN Board and/or Staff ac^on in
rela^on to this topic, including without limita^on any response to the GAC on this topic, and/or any related
resolu^ons or next steps in the "work track."  This ac^vity seems poten^ally to have impact on the subject mader of
the pending IRP proceeding, unless ICANN can clarify otherwise?

Kind regards,
Mike

Mike Rodenbaugh

address: 548 Market Street, Box 55819
San Francisco, CA 94104

email:

phone: +1 (415) 738-8087
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